| support Measure 110 because it is essential for the state of Oregon to ensure the human rights of all of its citizens and pursue
equity and justice in our communities. Incarceration disproportionately impacts BIPOC communities and Measure 10 puts us one
step closer to a more just and anti-racist world.



